MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. OGM - 2019 -26

TO

ALL MEMBERS

FROM

CLIFF FRIEDMAN

GENERAL MANAGER

DATE

20 NOVEMBER 2019

SUBJECT

REAFFIRMING FIRST WARNING

Dear Members,

In its 16 November 2019 Board Meeting, the Board reaffirmed the March 2001 policy of giving a first warning to delinquent members, and that it is incumbent on Members to keep their accounts current within the Club's Rules and Regulations. As such, reception will issue a "First Warning" along with a copy of Statement of Account. Members who are delinquent following issuance of a First Warning will no longer be allowed to tee off or play, or in any other way enjoy the privileges of membership without first bringing accounts current (within the Club's Rules and Regulations for that category of membership).

Very Best Regards,

General Manager